C> »

We're Going to the Movies!

The fourth grade students have been reading the book “"Wonder" in the classroom
and we are eager to go and see the movie. The book "Wonder” is about a fifth-grade
boy named Auggie who was born with facial anomalies. Auggie has been
home-schooled all his life and his family decides to put him in school for the first
time. The book focuses on teaching friendship, empathy, and kindness.

We will be traveling to the Portage IMAX on Thursday, November 30th. We will
leave after students finish breakfast (around 8:15) and arrive back at school by
12:00. The cost of the trip is $9.00 and includes the cost of the movie and
transportation. Students will not be visiting the concession stand and we will not
need chaperones for this trip.

The movie is rated PG.
Please return the signed permission slip and $9.00 by Tuesday, November 22nd.

I give my child permission to travel to the Portage IMAX theater on November 30. 2017 to see
the PG rated film “"Wonder".

Parent Signature

Child's Name



